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CONSTRUCTION FAQs 
Street Construction: Directly Impacted Property Owners  

 
 

 Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Will the street/road be closed? 
 
 

No. In the strictest sense, the road will never be closed; however, 
barricades and signs may be posted indicating the road is closed to 
through traffic.  Access will be maintained to homes and business (if 
any) along the construction corridor. 
 

Will my garbage collection day 
change? 

 
 

No. 

Will Granger be able to collect my 
garbage? 

 
 

Yes. In the very rare event that the truck cannot make it to your 
address, arrangements will be made for your garbage to be taken to 
the truck and your trash cans returned to your house. 
 

Will mail or other deliveries be 
impacted? 

 
 

No. Mail and all other delivery services will be able to access your 
house/mailbox throughout construction. 

Will emergency vehicles be able to 
access my street? 

 
 

Yes. Emergency vehicles will always be able to access the street 
during construction. 

Will I be able to access my 
driveway? 

 
 

Yes. Driveway access will be maintained; however, depending on 
the construction activity you may be asked to park on an adjacent 
side street or wait to enter your driveway until the activity has 
passed your address. 
 

What time will work start and end? 
 
 
 

Work hours are established by City Ordinance, 7 AM to 7 PM, 
Monday through Saturday. Work is generally prohibited on Sunday. 

Will I lose power or water service? 
 

If your water service is scheduled for replacement, you will receive 
notification (usually by a door hanger) indicating the date and time 
your water service may be interrupted.  This construction activity 
should not result in the interruption of power to your home. 
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